ENTER FOR INFORMATION
HNOLOGY EXCELLENCE

PVAMU is experiencing an outage with the PVAMU Single Sign On (SSO)
system which effects users ability to log into several University applications.
CITE is aware of the issue and is working as quickly as possible to resolve it.
Once the issue has been resolved we will provide an update to all users.

For all other IT related issues, please contact 936-261-2525.
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